
FOCUS Broadband Cable Update 
Effective May 1, 2023  

 
 

Notice of Removal of Cinemax, Starz & Encore Movie Channels on 
Traditional Cable System Effective May 1, 2023 

 
Effective May 1, 2023, FOCUS Broadband will remove all standard definition channels and all high 
definition ‘plex’ channels associated with the Cinemax, Starz, and Encore premium movie channel 
subscriptions from the traditional cable TV system. Only the main high-definition channel for Cinemax, 
Starz, and Encore will remain in the lineup:  
 
Cinemax HD – Channel 620 Starz HD – Channel 680  Encore HD – Channel 687 
 
To continue to receive the plex channels associated with these premium movie channel subscriptions, 
you must be converted to MergeTV. MergeTV offers the largest variety of plex movie channels 
associated with Cinemax, Starz and Encore. In the coming months FOCUS Broadband will be moving 
additional channels exclusively to our MergeTV video platform. To learn more about MergeTV visit 
www.focusbroadband.com/mergetv. 
 
 

Direct questions to FOCUS Broadband Customer Service: 
910-754-4311 or 888-367-2862 

Email: contact@focusbroadband.com 
PO Box 3198, Shallotte, NC 28459 
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